Honorable Representative Buchanan, 

My name is <your name here>, I am writing to ask for your support of HB 2573 ABATE of Florida Safety and Education by Representative McClain.

Each time a motorcyclist registers their motorcycle, we pay an extra $2.50 fee that goes toward motorcycle safety and awareness education.   The money collected ONLY comes from motorcyclists.

ABATE of Florida, Inc. is asking for a small percentage of the registration fees to promote motorcycle safety and awareness education. 100% of the money used by ABATE of Florida, Inc. goes toward safety and educational material for the general public.

In the past when ABATE was granted our request for the safety and education money, motorcycle deaths and serious injuries declined.

Please help motorcyclists' lives and support HB 2573.

Sincerely,

<your Name and Address here>

